To Whom It May Concern

Date: 23 May 2018

Dear Sir/Madam,

It is with great pleasure that we recommend Ms. Yeung as a babysitter. She watched my new-born baby (aged 4 months' old) 6 days a week (11 hours each day) over 5 weeks, and it was a joy to have her.

Ms. Yeung always came to our home on time, cheerful and ready to engage the child with activities. She is proactive, smart and quick-witted. My baby liked her, and looked forward to spending time with her. That said, she always followed our directions with regard to the baby (bedtimes, milk, etc.). One special incident is when my baby was sick, Ms. Yeung helped taking care of him intensively for 2 weeks, and my baby had recovered earlier than expected.

Besides a natural affinity toward child care, Ms. Yeung holds various babysitting course certificates from the Employees Retraining Board.

Any family having her could be rest assured their babies would be safely and comfortably looked after.

Yours faithfully,

Christy & Albert

Former employer of Ms. Yeung